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TO:  MAYORS OF SAN MATEO COUNTY 
 

FROM: SUKHMANI S. PUREWAL, SECRETARY 
 

SUBJECT: MEETING OF THE CITY SELECTION COMMITTEE 
 
 
Councilmember Sue Vaterlaus, Chairperson of the San Mateo County City Selection Committee called 
for a virtual meeting of the Committee at 6:30 p.m. on Friday, February 26, 2021.  
 
City Selection Committee does not fall under Ralph M. Brown Act; however, on March 17, 2020, the 
Governor issued Executive Order N-29-20 suspending certain provisions of the Ralph M. Brown Act in 
order to allow for local legislative bodies to conduct their meetings telephonically or by other electronic 
means. Thus, pursuant to Executive Order N-29-20, local and statewide health orders, and the CDC’s 
social distancing guidelines which discourage large public gatherings, the regular meeting will not take 
place in San Carlos but instead will be held virtually via Zoom. 
 
To join the Zoom meeting, please click the following link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89796678173. The 
meeting ID is 897 9667 8173. If joining via telephone, please dial +1-669-900-6833 and enter the 
meeting ID: 897 9667 8173, then press #. 
 

AGENDA 
 

1) Roll Call  
 
2) Selection of one (1) Councilmember to serve on the San Mateo County Transportation Authority 

(SMCTA) representing Northern Cities (Eligible cities: Brisbane, Colma, Daly City, Pacifica, San 
Bruno, and South San Francisco), fulfilling the remaining term of Rico Medina through 
December 31, 2021 

 
i. Mayor Pro-Tem Cliff Lentz, Brisbane is seeking appointment 

ii. Vice Mayor Mark Nagales, South San Francisco is seeking appointment 
 
3) Oral Communications and Announcements 

 
i. Public Comment – Opportunity for the public to address the San Mateo County City 

Selection Committee. 
ii. Any subject not on the agenda may be presented at this time by members of the City 

Selection Committee.  These topics cannot be acted upon or discussed, but may be 
agendized for a later meeting date. 
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If you have any questions or require additional information, contact Sukhmani S. Purewal at (650) 363-
1802. 



Providing Quality Services 

February 12, 2021 

Dear Honorable Mayors and Council Members, 

I hope this letter finds you and your families well.  I am seeking appointment to the Northern Cities 
Transportation Authority position because I believe transit in San Mateo County is at an important 
juncture in our history.  I want to work with all our cities to find solutions that not only address local 
issues, but regional ones as well. 

Today, we see many gray clouds over the transportation horizon with the future loss of institutional 
wisdom due to Executive Director Jim Hartnett’s retirement in April, political conflicts with our 
neighbors to the north and south, and of course the fallout from the pandemic.  I want to take the 
experience I have gained serving on C/CAG, SFO Roundtable and Commute.org to bring us together and 
help forge a strategic position that gives us the foundation to continue to be leaders in regional 
transportation. 

Only a year ago, ridership on our trains, buses, shuttles and ferries was robust.  Investment to expand and 
modernize our transit system was a key County focus.  We know that our transit agencies are hurting 
because of dismal ridership, but we need to continue to take the long view because the pandemic will 
eventually pass and our economy will once again need reliable transit in order to thrive in a manner that is 
equitable for everyone.  The cities in our County have a strong tradition of coming together for the 
betterment of all – I want to help contribute to that endeavor. 
One of President Biden’s top priorities is passing an infrastructure bill.  San Mateo County needs to 
articulate our transportation infrastructure priorities so that we can be ready to receive those funds coming 
from the federal government.  We do that by listening to all stakeholders, from up and down the transit 
corridor, on the coast and from our smaller cities inland, so that we can build a better transit infrastructure 
in the County and regionally. 

We know that we have issues with our neighbors to the north and south of us.  Sometimes they flex their 
muscles and make it difficult to work together in a collaborative effort.  But for transportation to truly 
reach its regional potential, we must work together.  I believe San Mateo County is strategically located 
and our elected officials have the right temperament and conviction to be the leader that takes the high 
road in moving our regional transit system in a direction that is more equitable, efficient, and accountable.  

I have experience working on important issues with Supervisors from San Francisco and Santa Clara 
Counties, as well as Executive Directors and staff from transportation agencies in our region.  I would 
like to apply that experience as a contributing member of the San Mateo County Transit Authority. 

I would be honored to earn your support and vote. 

Sincerely, 

Cliff Lentz 
Mayor Pro-Tem, City of Brisbane 
650-219-0293 
cliffordlentz@gmail.com 

City of Brisbane 
50 Park Place 

Brisbane, CA  94005-1310 
(415) 508-2100  

(415) 467-4989 Fax 
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